Dear County Officials,

| am writing my complaint to try and stop any further damage to my orchard, farm, trees and crops from
being done by the gravel pit owned and operated by Parkerson Construction and Gravel.

My farm and orchard is located at 3236 C Road Grand Junction, Colorado and Parkerson Construction
and Gravel pit is located due north of my orchard at 3219 C 1/2 Road in Grand Junction, Colorado, with
their mailing address and retail shop located at 710 S 15th Street in Grand Junction, Colorado.

For the last several years, the deer have been coming onto my land destroying fruit trees, from the
wetlands Parkerson Construction and Gravel have destroyed?

Where is the berm that is supposed to be surrounding Parkerson Construction and Gravel pit?
Why has Parkerson Construction and Gravel not kept dust from damaging my fruit trees?

Why has Parkerson Construction and Gravel dammed water back onto my property from an old dam
that has not been uses for 20 years?
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Ronald R. Crist.
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